
Public Hearing  October 23, 2012 

At 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Connors called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 
18 State Street, Brockport, New York on Tuesday, October 23, 2012.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear all persons interested in the budget, in favor of or against the Preliminary 
Budget for 2013, or any item therein to include the compensation to be paid to all elected Town 
Officials, pursuant to the requirements of Section 108 of the Town Law. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Patricia Connors, Councilperson Rob 
Carges, Councilperson Rebecca Donohue, Councilperson Kevin Johnson and Councilperson 
Donald Roberts, Jr.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Highway Superintendent 
Fred Perrine, Building and Planning Clerk Phyllis Brudz and Town Clerk Karen Sweeting. 

 
No visitors were present. 
 
Supervisor Connors waived the reading of the notice.   

  
 Councilperson Carges presented the 2013 Preliminary Budget.  The Town of Sweden’s 
proposed 2013 budget is well below the 2% tax levy cap.  The tax rate per thousand for parcels 
within the Village is $2.28 and for parcels in the Town outside the Village is $4.47.  Mr. Carges 
stated that 49.4% of the total value of property in the Town of Sweden is tax exempt. 

   
The public hearing closed at 7:30 p.m. 

  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


